From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Opposition to proposed CrR 3.4 changes.
Date: Thursday, September 30, 2021 1:58:38 PM

From: Washington, LaKeysha [mailto:lwashington@kingcounty.gov]
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 1:57 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Opposition to proposed CrR 3.4 changes.
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| would like to object to the proposed amendments to CrR 3.4. The proposed rules would result in
inequitable treatment of defendants, delay court hearings, reduce the defendant’s ability to observe
and participate in court proceedings, and interfere with the confrontation clause.

Thank you

LaKeysha Washington

LaKeysha N. Washington

Senior Deputy Prosecuting Attorney
lwashington@Kingcounty.gov

(206) 477-1218-desk

(206) 455-5150-cell
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